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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform that the Chair has convened a special meeting to be held on Wednesday, December 11, 2002, at 10:00 a.m., in the Hall of the Americas.  The objective of the meeting is to bring together the permanent representatives and permanent observers to the OAS and the Ambassadors and representatives of the African Countries to the United States.


The meeting will address the following topics: cooperation for development, trade and development, and democracy and human rights.  It will begin with a special presentation by the Dean of the representatives of the African countries, His Excellency Roble Olhaye, Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Djibouti to the United States, followed by a presentation by His Excellency Ambassador Denis G. Antoine, Chair of the Permanent Council, and welcoming remarks by the Assistant Secretary General of the OAS.
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